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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Monday 16th December, we will be having an Own-Clothes-Day for the 

chocolate tombola. This means that children are welcome to wear their own 

clothes if they bring in some chocolate to donate to our Chocolate Tombola 

for the Christmas Fair. 

 

We are a nut free school so please do not send in any chocolate with nuts in 

it. 

 

We apologise for the late notice of this. We have endeavoured to try to give as 

much notice as possible for events but realise this was missed off the Key 

Dates list.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

SLT 
 


